
    
 
 
 
January 27, 2005 
 
 
Gordon Gacek 
Director of Community Relations 
Natural Healthcare Center of West End 
10 West End Court 
Long Branch, NJ  07740 
 
Dear Gordon: 
 
I just wanted to thank you and Dr. Proodian for coming in on January 24, 2005 
and presenting Fatigue – Solutions for an Exhausted Society.  A number of 
employees came to me after the class to tell me how informative and enjoyable 
the class was.  The information presented was both useful and practical.  I also 
wanted to mention that I, and all of the attendees, was extremely impressed with 
Dr. Proodian’s presentation.  He made it fun and interesting. 
 
Again, thank you for giving us your time and I look forward to future classes 
presented by the Natural Healthcare Center of West End. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jessica M. Laino 
Sr. Human Resources Representative 
 
 


